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6th September 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Thank you for your kind words of welcome last week – they were greatly appreciated. I am 
looking forward to getting to know all of you over the year. 
 
As part of my introduction, I will be starting Headteacher conferences over the next two weeks 
on a Tuesday and a Thursday between 9.30 am, and 11.30 am. These meetings will allow 
parents and carers to come and talk to me about any issues relating to their child’s education. 
They will also allow you to make suggestions about how the school can support and develop 
additional extracurricular opportunities - your viewpoints are essential in ensuring the best 
educational experiences for the children at Bonneygrove. 
 
If you would like a 15-minute consultation, please speak to Mrs Dawn Thomas on the school 
office number: 01992 307900. Places are limited, and therefore making an early call should 
secure a meeting time. Should any parent or carer want to discuss an issue outside of these 
meetings, please do not hesitate to call the main office, and I will be more than happy to 
schedule an appointment for you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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